
 
 

Guidelines for Maintaining Health during Covid Outbreak 
 

As we seek to provide a place for people to pray and process the events in our nation, we also 
want to maintain the highest levels of social responsibility so as to protect everyone in our 
community. The following are guidelines that you can expect when coming for your hour of 
prayer.  
 

1. Each evening a staff member will be sanitizing high touch surfaces including door 
handles, writing utensils, arm chairs, bathroom surfaces, etc.  
 

2. We ask that all visitors of the prayer room sanitize their hands immediately upon entering 
with sanitizer that will be available.  
 

3. Masks are suggested when praying in groups, but not required.  
 

4. Masks will be available at the entrance for anyone who does not own a face covering but 
would feel more comfortable using one.  
 

5. The size of the room allows for adequate social distancing when you are sharing the 
space. If someone else is in the room praying (not in your group), please spend time at a 
separate station so as to honor the 6ft social distancing guidelines. 
 

6. Clorox wipes are available at the kids corner. If your child was using the materials at the 
station please sanitize the toys/table prior to leaving.  
 

7. If you have any symptoms related to covid (mild fever, cough, body aches or chills) 
please do not enter the building. If you have been in direct contact with someone who 
has tested positive for Covid-19 in the past 14 days and have not personally been tested 
yet, please do not enter the building. 

 
We appreciate your understanding as we all seek to love one another and remain healthy during 
these times.  


